
 
 

And The Winners Are … 
In speaking with faculty and staff, many of us are appreciative of this week to catch up and 
prepare for the start of winter quarter on Monday. 
 
Over the past few days, meteorologists have been abuzz discussing the significant storm 
heading our way.  Strong winds and between 2-5 inches of rain is expected.  While the worst is 
expected to occur on Sunday, rain may continue through Monday.  Please be patient with your 
students as they safely navigate their way to campus.  Even if the rain has concluded, there 
may be residual damage from flooding and winds.  Students may be late.  (I feel like the 
weather lady, with a weather report of hot climate last quarter also.) 
 
Did you know that our dedicated Campus Police provides hourly parking updates on Twitter for 
the first 2 weeks of the quarter?  I actually enjoy reading those tweets.  Students could follow 
them on @FHDA_Police.  Here’s a screenshot of the reports on the first day of fall quarter. 
 

 



We will begin the winter quarter with nearly 12,000 students enrolled at our two campuses and 
online.  Thank you to those who promoted our courses and contacted students this week. 
Please keep doing so, even over the weekend.  Faculty: Due to a number of even more recent 
marketing efforts, you may see an increase in the number of students hoping to add to your 
class. 

 
 
And the winners of this calendar of our adorable resident animals go to three employees who 
responded within 7 minutes of the last communiqué going out.  (Wow!) … Drum roll . . . 
 

• Sarvjit Dhillon, our campus police CSO who always has such a positive demeanor 
whenever I see him 

• The know-how-to-make-physics-fun, co-founder of The Physics Show, Professor David 
Marasco 

• And the first to respond (within 3 minutes), speed-reader and professed “huge Humane 
Society supporter”, Honors Chemistry Professor Kathy Armstrong 

 
If you are interested getting a calendar (and donating to a good cause), contact our Veterinary 
Technology program and its director Lisa Eshman who is very proud of her babies.   
 
Enjoy a safe, dry, warm weekend! 
 
Of Service, 
 

 
Thuy Thi Nguyen 
President 
Foothill College 
 
650.949.7200 
Twitter: @FoothillPrez 
12345 El Monte Road 
Los Altos Hills, CA 94022 


